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NORTHLAND BUILDING / 410 West Superior Street / Duluth, Minnesota 55802 / Telephone (218) 727-7271 

November 7, 1977 

Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport 
Pennsylvania 
18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your reception report of radio station 
WAKX, 970 kHz, 1000 non -directional. 

For the benefit of your national radio DX club, 
this test was conducted between 4:00 - 4:30 a.m. 
C.S.T. on Monday, October 31st. 

The letter you sent us describing what you heard 
is correct and does verify reception of WAKX. 

Thank you for your interest. 

...'' ' 

Sine rely, 

ew Lotto 
Manager 


